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Comments: According to many experts, the bison that migrate from YNP into the surrounding grazing land are a

threatened species. I am a witness to the cruel treatment these beings receive in the interest of the ranchers who

claim the land for their cattle. It is shockingly to see that they are not allowed tohVe their calves in peace and are

driven back to the point of exhaustion or starvation. They also have been rounded up and herded into pens to

await slaughter. No animal should be treated this way, especially these so called National Animals. This is cruelty

at its worse and I want you to adopt legislation to protect our magnificent creatures while a small proportion are

still free to roam.

 

  Please do what is in the best interest of the wild buffalo in Montana. 

 

Thank You,

 

Mary East

Boulder, CO 80302


